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City of Palmer
Pocahontas County

Julie Rosenboom, City Clerk PO Box 175,
Paimer, 1A 505771-07175
Phone: 712-359-2430 email: rir@palmerone-com

July 22, 2022
To Whom it might Concern,

The City of Palmer and concerned landowners, taxpayers, citizens, would
like to voice their concern on the hazardous liquid pipeline, which is planned to go
through or near our land. The pipeline present valid concerns to our public safety,
expenses, and responsibilities to the city , as well as damage to our county roads,
among other concerns.

Pocahontas County and The City of Palmer recently put in a drainage tile for

the city and surrounding properties and have concerns what this pipeline might do
to our drainage tile. Also, the concern of a leak, and being so close to a town.

Please take this into consideration when planning the pipeline route.

Sincerely,

Robert Rosenboom, Mayor

Councll Marvin Alig, Beth Habban, Belte Warnke, Jackie Conklin, Melinda Habben



